
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington. D.C. 20535 
	

NOV 7 	1986 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your letter dated October 9, 
1986. In this letter, you stated that you received my letter 
dated October 6, 1986, which furnished to you three documents 
relating to Alexander Eist. You also stated that there should 
be additional records regarding Mr. Eist. Accordingly, a 
search was conducted of the Central Records System. As the 
enclosed search slip indicates, the only references located 
were 44-38861-6263, which is one of the references you received 
previously, and 190-52647-6, which is a Freedom of Information 
correspondence file for another requester. 

By way of clarification, the two additional serials 
provided to you on Mr. Eist, 44-38861-6262 and 6264, which do 
not appear on the search slip, were located in the file at the 
time 44-38861-6263 was being reviewed, and were reviewed also. 

This request has been assigned Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts number 276,941. Please make reference to this 
number in any future correspondence regarding this request. 

cerely 9- y 

41‘reocor-4.,  / 

s, 

P'"%-cir"Pee4reeer--  

Emil P. Moschella, Chief 
Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section 

Records Management Division 

Enclosure 
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